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By email: fyi-request-23368-9dd74293@requests.fyi.org.nz

Kia ora Grace

| refer to your information request dated 4 July 2023 made under the Official Information Act 1982
(the Act). You requested:

“the grade breakdowns by number of students receiving each numerical grade for ZOOL 315,
ZOOL 313, and ZOOL 316 for 2023.”

On 2 August 2023, we sent you the grade distributions for ZOOL313 and ZOOL316 but advised that
the full and complete grade distribution for ZOOL315 was not available due to outstanding special
examination results still to be confirmed.

Full and complete ZOOL315 results are now attached, however these are subject to the following:

e inthe attached mark and grade distributions, we note that students who withdrew from the
papers are excluded from the data.

| trust that this information will be helpful.
If you are not satisfied with our response to your information request, section 28(3) of the Act

provides you with the right to ask an Ombudsman to investigate and review this response. However,
we would welcome the opportunity to discuss any concerns with you first.

Nga mihi

IKA >

Jenny Shaw
Official Information and Compliance Coordinator
Office of the Registrar
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